

440.282.9909 sps@stpeterschoollorain.org

May 1, 2018

Dear Prospective Employer;

It is my pleasure to recommend Mrs. Angela Kadow for a music teaching position at your school. Angela taught General Music to kindergarten through Grade 8 students and Band to middle school students at St. Peter Lorain during the 2017-2018 school year. Angela introduced drumming to our junior high students and planned and executed a Christmas Musical as well as a Spring Band Concert and Spring Musical. Angela has very strong classroom management skills and utilizes every minute of instruction time. If you have any questions about Mrs. Kadow's skills please do not hesitate to email me at rbrown@stpeterschoollorain.org.

Sincerely,

Rebecca A. Brown

Principal

St. Peter School